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Steven Hirsch & Associates
Healthcare Management Support Systems

Prepare for Your Triennial Accreditation Survey
By Steven Hirsch, MPA, FACHE

If your organization is due for its triennial accreditation survey in 2022 or 2023,
we are currently scheduling Mock Surveys and Continuous Survey Readiness
Visits. Note that healthcare organizations whose triennial accreditation surveys
were delayed due to the COVID-19 pandemic and were completed late, will
likely have their next triennial survey off schedule. To manage their workflow,
accreditation organizations will attempt to restore their previous distribution of
accreditation surveys, causing some surveys to be conducted up to a year
early for the next survey cycle.

Call or email us today at
(714) 965-2800
stevenhirsch@shassociates.com
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